MINNESOTA VALLEY LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT TO WELS MINNESOTA DISTRICT DELEGATES
JUNE 2024

e Blessings
e Faculty additions for 2024-25
e Meeting the academic needs of our student body

e Summer plans

e Opening Service, Dedication, Anniversary and Installation
August 25 - 2:00

e Thank you to faithful servants:
Jon Hermanson and Jeff Koepsell




